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Angela Charles

From: Marguerite McLean
Sent: Tuesday, October 28, 2014 11:03 AM
To: Crystal Card
Cc: Angela Charles
Subject: FW: Docket No. 140205-WS

I have added Lila A. Jaber as an interested person in Docket 140205-WS. 
Please place the below e-mail in Docket 140205-WS in Parties and Interested Persons Correspondence. 
 
Thank you, 
 
Marguerite H. McLean, Records Technician 
Florida Public Service Commission 
Office of Commission Clerk 
Capital Circle Office Center 
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 
Tallahassee, Florida  32399-0850 
(850) 413-6824 
 
From: Angela Charles  
Sent: Tuesday, October 28, 2014 10:15 AM 
To: Marguerite McLean 
Cc: Crystal Card 
Subject: FW: Docket No. 140205 
 
 
 
From: Jaber, Lila [mailto:ljaber@gunster.com]  
Sent: Tuesday, October 28, 2014 10:03 AM 
To: Records Clerk 
Cc: Jaber, Lila; Garcia, Nicki 
Subject: Docket No. 140205 
 
Docket 140205 -- Proposed adoption of Rule 25-30.091, F.A.C., Petition to Revoke Water Certificate of Authorization, 
and proposed amendment of Rule 25-30.440, F.A.C., Additional Engineering Information Required of Class A and B 
Water and Wastewater Utilities in an Application for Rate Increase. 
 
Good morning, 
I would like to be added as a Interested Party on the above-referenced docket.  My contact 
information is below.  
 

Lila A. Jaber 
Gunster Law Firm 
215 South Monroe Street 
Suite 601 

FPSC Commission Clerk
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Tallahassee, FL 32301 
ljaber@gunster.com 

 
If you need additional information, I can be reached at 850-521-1703.  
 
Thank you, 
 
Lila A. Jaber 




